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My sincere thanks to all members of the executive for their hard work and tireless hours to 

ensure that we get all pertinent information out to our members. 

 

The 2025 EIAA Electrical Technical Conference will be presented on Friday-February 7 

and Saturday-February 8. The Education Committee is pleased to announce that the 2025 

conference will be held at the Coast Inn and Conference Center in Nisku once again. There 

are a few adjustments that must be made for the 2025 conference. Please check the website 

for further details as they are now available. 

 

The 2024 Annual General Meeting was presented on Saturday March 23 and was held 

virtually. There were fourteen members in attendance for the meeting. The minutes have 

been distributed. 

 

Our Annual Society’s report is being completed and will be submitted after the year end 

financial statements are completed and approved by the Board (November 30). Dan Green 

had been charged with this duty while he was Treasurer-Thank you Dan. Laurie Jean will be 

looking after this in the future. 

 

We have had several board meetings during the summer as a number of financial details had 

to be administered to. Laurie was charged with the task of transferring our GIC’S from the 

TD Bank to the Royal Bank. This was done as the board felt that the TD Bank did not meet 

our needs as a non-profit organization. Our bank is now the Royal Bank in Sherwood Park. 

The GIC that matured in May was transferred to the Royal Bank and the upcoming GIC that 

matures in January-2025 will be transferred at that time. 

 

The upgrade of our website is continuing. Dan Bridges has accepted the challenge of 

webmaster for our site. Please use the website as we will be including links to other 

agencies and government regulatory bodies. Dan has also set up a new PayPal account for 

us and to my understanding this one will track memberships- which will be due in January.   

 

If you have any questions regarding the EIAA, please contact admin@eiaa.ca 

 

Respectfully   

Don Ursuliak 

President-EIAA 
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